
Bus services heading to Stanley and
The Peak resume their original
routeing

     â€‹The Transport Department (TD) said today (September 11) that with the
completion of the emergency repair and road clearance works at Repulse Bay
Road and Stubbs Road by the works departments, starting from the first
departure today, Citybus route nos. 6, 6A, 6X, 14, 63, 66, 73, 260 and 973,
which were truncated owing to road situations earlier, will resume their
original routeing to Stanley; and Citybus route no. 15 will also resume its
original routeing to The Peak.

     Members of the public are advised to pay attention to radio/TV
announcements, the TD's HKeMobility mobile application, websites of relevant
bus companies on the latest public transport service news.
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